
 

 1/1 

 

 

 

Ms. Ine M. Eriksen Søreide 

Chair of the Standing Committee on Foreign Affairs and Defence 

Chair of the European Consultative Committee 

 

   

 

Parliament of Denmark 

European Affairs Committee 

Christiansborg 

DK-1240 Copenhagen K 

Tel. +45 33 37 55 00 

Fax +45 33 32 85 36 

www.ft.dk 

ft@ft.dk 

Participation in XLVII COSAC 22-24 April 2012 6  April 2012 

Dear Ms. Ine M. Eriksen Søreide, 

 

Thank you for your letter regarding your wish to participate in the COSAC ple-

nary meeting during the Danish Presidency. 

 

After having consulted the other members of the Presidential Troika of CO-

SAC, I have the pleasure to invite you to the XLVII COSAC plenary meeting to 

be held in Copenhagen 22-24 April 2012. 

 

The overall theme of this COSAC meeting is the Single Market which is also 

of great importance to Norway as a member of the European Economic Area.  

 

Please note that a programme for the meeting and all other meeting docu-

ments will be available at www.cosac.eu or www.presidency.dk. 

 

I look very much forward to welcoming you in Copenhagen.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Eva Kjer Hansen 

Chairman of the European Affairs Committee 

Ref. 12-000234-5 
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Signe Riis Andersen 

Head of Section 

Dir. tel. +45 33373696 

Signe.Andersen@ft.dk 


